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December 5, 2007 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 
 
 

 
Re: Introduction of Insurance Services Office 

Dwelling Policy Program (2002 Edition) 
 
By Circular Letter To All Member Companies dated November 20, 2007, 
this Bureau notified member companies of the implementation of the 
Dwelling 2002 Policy Program.  These revisions included policy 
forms, manual rules and the introduction of one new rate for 
Assisted Living Care Coverage.  The Circular provided a link to the 
Department of Insurance for the Assisted Living Care Coverage rate 
and stated that the policy forms could be accessed through ISONet.  
However, it was not mentioned that the revised manual rules should 
also be accessed through ISONet.  The manual rules are available 
through ISONet using the same login as the policy forms. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
        F. Timothy Lucas 
 
        Personal Lines Manager 
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